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FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK




Darryl Thompson

I would like to welcome everyone back for the new school year. For me it is great to
be back, and I would like to thank ‘the team’ for doing such a great job while I was

at the High School. Mrs Eather and our wonderful staff have set us up for an
amazing 2023. We are also so lucky to have such great staff and students at

Wellington Primary. 
Thank you for your support in the smooth transition into new classes and routines.

Most of our programs and structures, along with staffing remain the same. 
It is exciting that we have 70 kinder students this year. 

We welcome Ms Sophie Stinson who is teaching one of these classes. 
All Kinder students have begun the Best Start process. This will give us a great

picture of where our newest students are in their learning journey and where we
need to take them. It was great to see so many families at the welcome meeting. 

Please ensure that all new forms are returned to the office promptly. Be sure to
update any changes to contact details where necessary. 

Our first major event is our swimming carnival on Friday 17th February. It would be
great to see as many families there as possible. The Souths Cares program from
the Rabbitohs will be visiting the younger children on the same day before their

Charity Shield game in Mudgee. 
Be sure to enjoy the new term, feel free to ask any questions, and I look forward to

speaking with you soon! 


 



Tuesday 7th February 2023



SAVE THE DATE - February 17th will be
our WPS Swimming Carnival.

All students from Year 3-6 will attend
the event. Students in Year 2 that will
be 8 years old this year and can swim

50m are also invited to attend.
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Buzzie Winners



Korey Silver, Albert 5P, Piper 5P, Dakoda 5P, Max Orange, Lucas
2B, Lawson 2S, Cooper R 2B, Tyler S

  
Attendance Award: Koa 1/2M
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